Michel, Racquel M.
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From: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 8:54 AM

To: ‘Terry O. Brown'

Cc ‘Joel Hernandez'; 'Ronald R. Bohannan'; Michel, Racquel M.
Subject: RE: Montgomery / Wyoming Restaurants

Great! Based on information shown, it looks like you may stick with the proposed driveway location off of Wyoming to
the south. Please make sure that this information is covered in your update for the Traffic Impact Study, and make sure
you address remaining comments.

It is recommended for you to use a pass-by trip percentage of 45% in this instance.

Jeanne Wolfenbarger

From: Terry O. Brown [mailto:tobe @swcp.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2015 2:16 PM

To: Wolfenbarger, Jeanne
Cc: 'Joel Hernandez'; 'Ronald R. Bohannan'
Subject: Montgomery / Wyoming Restaurants

Jeanne,

When Joel Hernandez from Tierra West and | met with you about a week ago, you requested additional queuing
information for Southbound Wyoming Blvd. at Montgomery Blvd. and for the northbound left turn movement on
Wyoming Blvd.

at Driveway "A" as well as additional data from the ITE Trip Generation Handbook regarding pass-by trip rates for High
Turnover Sit-Down Restaurants and Fast Food Restaurants. Attached is the letter of report that addresses both requests
for your review.

Please call me if you have questions.
Best Regards,

Terry O. Brown, P.E.

P. 0. Box 92051

Albuguergue, NM 87199-2051

(505) 883-8807 - Office

(505) 270-6981 - Cell

e-mail: <mailto:tobe@swcp.com> tobe@swcp.com




